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BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL 

PROPOSED ROAD HUMP 

Silverstone Road, Dadford 
 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Buckinghamshire Council, in exercise of its powers under Section 90 
of the Highways Act 1980, The Highways (Road Hump) Regulations 1999 and all other enabling powers 
in conjunction with the developer MEPC Silverstone GP Ltd proposes to construct a round top road 
hump in the publicly maintained section of Silverstone Road, Dadford.  
 
The road hump in the publicly maintained highway is to be constructed (3.7m in length, 75mm max 
height) at the following location: 
 

(i) At a point approx. 20 metres South of the Northern most junction of North Hill and Silverstone  
Road. 

 
A copy of the plan showing the road to be affected and the location of the Road Hump may be inspected 
by appointment during normal office hours at Walton Street Offices, Aylesbury. 
 
Objections to the proposal together with the grounds on which they are made must be sent in writing to 
the undersigned (for the attention of Mr D. Bonsor) by 20th February 2022, emailed to 
highwaysdm@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or submitted via our “Your Voice Bucks” website at  
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com. 
 
 
Dated 28th January 2022 
 
 
S. BAMBRICK 
PLANNING & ENVIRONMENT SERVICE DIRECTOR 
WALTON STREET OFFICES, WALTON STREET, AYLESBURY, HP20 1UA 
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